Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2003 2:13 PM

To: Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca

Subject: Comments re: TOR and Workplans for Drybones and Wool Bay
Gavin, :

This note is to confirm receipt of your letter of standing. Further to your inguiry,
please submit your comments by the June 30, 2003 deadline.

Sincerely,
Sherry Sian

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Envirconmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A ZN7

Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca



